
RADIO STATION 

KGOS 
1490 
KILOCYCLES TORRINGTON, WYOMING 

250 WATTS THE VOICE OF GOSHEN COUNTY UNLIMITED TIME PHONE 567 

October 30, 1951 

Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple St. 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

We are indeed sorry that you are receiving this correspondence 
a little late. However, since you wrote, the Chief Engineer here 
has left for another job and since your letter was filed, we are just 
getting around to answering it now. 

We are glad to hear that you received our station on 1490 kcs. 
on September 9, 1951. We conduct these tests every month with the 
Commercial Radio Monitoring Company of Kansas City, No. usually on 
the 15th of the month. 

Best of luck with your DX reception and here's hoping that 
you will receive us again some night on your "rig ". 

Sincerely yours, 

James E. White 
Chief Engineer 

"COMMAND THE AIR AND YOU COMMAND THE MARKET" 


